

[bookmark: _Hlk187311388]The Norfolk County Council 
(North Walsham, A149 North Walsham Bypass and B1150 Norwich Road)
 Pedestrian Crossings Notice 2025

As required under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Part III Sections 23 and 25, notice is hereby given that the Norfolk County Council propose to install controlled pedestrian crossing points at the following locations in the town of North Walsham:

	A149 North Walsham Bypass
	-
	at a point 20 metres north-west of the centreline of its junction with B1150 Norwich Road

	B1150 Norwich Road
	-
	at a point 10 metres south-west of the centreline of its junction with the A149 North Walsham Bypass



Distances measured are to the centreline of the crossings.
The reason for the proposals is to provide a safer environment for pedestrians and cyclists within an urbanised area.  
A copy of the plan may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com. Copies are also available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and the offices of  North Norfolk District Council, Council Offices, Holt Road, Cromer, NR27 9EN. Online viewing is recommended. 
Any person who wishes to comment on these proposals should write to nplaw, Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of the Traffic Regulation Team by no later than 17 June 2025. They may also be emailed to trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk.
The Officer dealing with these proposals is Mr B Levin, telephone 0344 800 8020.

DATED this 23rd day of May 2025
[bookmark: _Hlk8208705]                                    
Katrina Hulatt
Director of Legal Services (nplaw)
County Hall	
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2DH

Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with these proposals and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests. 


